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Frequently asked question (FAQ’s) 
This sheet aims to answer some of the questions you may have about the Subi Kids Crew.  If you 
have others, you (or your parents) can phone 9237 9222 or email culture@subiaco.wa.gov.au.  

Who can join? 

To be eligible to join, children must be aged between 7 and 11 years live in or attend school within 
the City of Subiaco.  

How often will we meet? 

The group meets once per term, usually on a Wednesday between 3:30 and 5:00pm. There may 
be opportunities that arise for members to participate in other city events or activities on a voluntary 
basis. 

What if I can’t attend at meeting or event? 

While ideally members would attend every session, we understand that members have other 
commitments that may prevent their attendance. Members are advised of session dates in 
advance, and we ask that you let us know if you can or can’t attend each meeting or event. 

How will you keep in touch? 

We will communicate with member’s parent/guardian mainly via email. During sessions or 
activities, a mobile phone number for the SKC Coordinator will be provided.  

What if I don’t like the program or don’t have time to participate anymore? 

If you don’t enjoy participating in the SKC, please talk to the SKC Coordinator to see if any changes 
can be made. The SKC Coordinator welcomes feedback and suggestions from members.  If you 
don’t want to participate anymore or don’t have time due to other commitments, we understand, 
and ask that you let us know via email.  

Will there be food at the sessions? 

All SKC sessions include afternoon tea, if you have any dietary requirements, please advise the 
SKC Coordinator.  
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